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American Disposal Co, Inc.
Dba Vashon Disposal

PO Box 399 S
Puyallup, WA 98371 —
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Ms. Amanda Maxwell — g E =
Executive Director and Secretary E-B 23 %
Washington Utilities and 5 hn O
Transportation Commission ol N

621 Woodland Square Loop SE,
Lacey, WA 98503

RE: Fuel Surcharge Submittal, for American Disposal, Inc. dba Vashon Disposal G-87. Please do not re-docket
TG-230017.

Dear Ms. Maxwell:

Attached please find the Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 1 for American Disposal Co, Inc. dba Vashon
Disposal.

We respectfully request Commission approval to amend filed Tariff Number 2 on Less Than Statutory Notice to
increase the Special Surcharge Tariff Supplement to recover the rising cost of fuel. Proposed change is to
implement a 0.81% fuel surcharge in Supplement 1.

If Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 1 is approved on Less Than Statutory Notice by the Washington Ultilities
and Transportation Commission, the 0.81% fuel surcharge will become effective on February 1, 2023. The
customers will receive notification of the 0.81% fuel surcharge on the billing reflecting the change.

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 448-6954 or via email at
Brian.Vandenburg@WasteConnections.com.

Sincerely,
Brean Vmaﬁld,méwrf/

Brian Vandenburg
Pricing Analyst
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